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Headteacher’s News
This week at Priory 

It‘s the end of another half term, it really has whizzed
by. We have had a Multicultural day to celebrate World
Religion Day, a learning together week, and a parent
forum. We have squeezed in a football match and a
cricket competition too as well as a trip to the National
History Museum.

We have lots more coming up too, with exciting things
planned for World Book Day, we want to celebrate Holi
with the school community with our colour run, and of
course the annual Priory‘s Got Talent will be a
highlight.

After half term, we have our next round of parent
consultations. The booking system will open on
Monday, 12th of February. 



12/02/24 - 16/02/24 - Half term
13/02/24 - Shrove Tuesday
14/02/24 - Ash Wednesday
17/02/24 - Random Acts of Kindness Day
W/C 26/02/24 - Music sharing event: those receiving music
lessons with our peripatetic teachers will be showing off
what they have learnt during lunch times this week.
Parents will be invited in to see. 
26/03/24 - 3 Rashford parents meetings
27/03/24 - 3 Rashford parents meetings
05/03/24 - Parents evening
06/03/24 - Parents evening
06/03/24 GFE - Governor monitoring event in school
08/03/24 - World book day
09/03/24 - Ramadan starts
25/03/24 - Colour run (link to Holi)
25/03/24 - Holi, Religious celebration, Hope
27/03/24 - Easter egg hunt
28/03/24 - Priory‘s Got Talent 
29/03/24 - 12/04/24 - Easter holidays

Upcoming Events



THE WIND

The wind is a wild animal, 
That is freely blowing in the breeze,

It never stops blowing.

The wind is an untameable beast,
That can overpower its enemies,

It never stops flowing.

The wind is a talented musician, 
Whistling through trees at night,

It never stops going.

The wind is a fighter, 
Ready to attack with a powerful gush,

 It never stops blowing. 

The wind is a healer,
 With one breath you cleansed of all impurity, 

It never stops flowing.

 The wind is a sanctuary,
 Protecting us from all outside harm, 

It never stops going.

 The wind is a poacher’s target, 
Being hurt and poisoned as we speak, 

It never stops blowing. 

The wind is life,
 It is essential to every being, 

It never stops!
By Rishan Varia

Poem



Attendance
Weekly attendance percentages: W/C 29th January

 

Whole school - 92%

 

Year 1 - 91%

Year 2 - 92%

Year 3 - 94%

Year 4 - 93%

Year 5 - 91%

Year 6 - 92%

 

Congratulations to 5Dawe with 98% the highest

attendance this week!



Important dates:

Click here to link to the school
calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2023-2024

Peek at the week:

Please follow the link for this
week’s 

ps://www.prioryschool.co.uk/p
eek-at-the-week-1/

   
 

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

Safer Internet Day

https://youtu.be/jx4tNb7ECyQ

https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/term-dates/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/


Last week, Year 6 had the opportunity to visit

the Natural History Museum in London. We have

been studying the topic of “Evolution of

Inheritance” and so were curious to see some of

the amazing fossils that Mary Anning

discovered. We were also able to explore some of

the other galleries and saw a variety of

incredible exhibits including a reconstruction of

a dodo!

Year 6 News





This week we have finished our current topic on   
“Tremendous Transport“, and will be starting our new
topic “Amazing Animals“ when we come back from half
term. We will be exploring poetry and rhyming words. If
you have any pictures of your family visiting the zoo
and are happy for them to be shared please send them
into school. 

This week in Literacy, Apples and Plums have been
orally constructing a sentence and writing about the
transport they see in their community. As well as
reading information and linking them to pictures of
emergency vehicles. They have been retelling and
sequencing the events in our topic book. 

 Cherries have been applying reasons to the features of   
different transport. For example, “Car headlights help
you to drive at night”.

Orchard News



This week in Maths, Apples and Plums have been
continuing work on one-to-one correspondence and
ordering numbers. We have been working on number
problems of “one less and one more”, and number bonds of
10. 

Cherries have been continuing addition and subtraction
using a wide range of strategies.



Instrumental Lunchtime Concerts

After half term, the children who have instrumental
lessons in school will have the opportunity to perform
something to their parents and friends during an
informal lunchtime concert on their usual lesson day.
Further details will follow, but please put the date in
your diary if your child is involved. We hope you can
join us to support your child on their musical journey.

Monday 26th Feb: Mr Lazenbury’s violin, piano,
clarinet

Wednesday 28th Feb: ALL of Mr Keen’s piano,
keyboard, flute students (Tues & Wed lessons will all
perform on the Wed)

Thursday 1st March: Mr Clements’ drums 

Thursday 1st March: Mrs Sumner’s guitars

Music News


























